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3rd Notice: Reminder of Procurement Training Compliance Report Pursuant to 5
GCA § 5141(n)

Ray S. Rotarla <raymond.rotarla@gddc.guam.gov> Tue, Nov 9, 2021 at 3:46 PM
To: admin@guamopa.com
Cc: Raymond Rotarla <raymond.rotarla@gddc.guam.gov>, Frederick Jones <fijones@guamopa.com>

For GDDC, Mr. Raymond Rotarla, PC-|, attended the Procurement Training on 11/12/2021 - Module 1.

Any questions, please let me know.

On Fri, Nov 5, 2021 at 11:30 AM Jermaine Alerta <jermaine.alerta@gddc.guam.gov> wrote:

Hafa adai (Hello) all,

Similar to the Ethics compliance report, can you check with BSP if GDDC employees will be included in the report they
submit with regards to this?

Si Yu'os Ma’ase (Thank you).

Jermaine Alerta

Executive Director

Guam Developmental Disabilities Council
*sent from my personal mobile device

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Office of Public Accountability <admin@guamopa.com>

Date: Fri, Nov 5, 2021, 11:27 AM

Subject: 3rd Notice: Reminder of Procurement Training Compliance Report Pursuant to 5 GCA § 5141(n)
To: Office of Public Accountability <admin@guamopa.com>

Cc: Frederick Jones <fjones@guamopa.com>
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